
August 25, 2015

Public Service Commission
Office of the Clerk
Tallahassee, Florida

RE:  Docket number 150185

Dear Mr/Ms Clerk:

This is a motion for oral argument to be heard at the September 15th meeting.  It is the intent of 
Ms Alvarez, Mr. Buechler and me to request an expedited process for decision by the 
commissioners no later than October 2015.  

If the hearing decision on the complaint itself is not made by October, there is the possibility FPL 
could be ordered to grant my request for another opening, but after December 31, 2015.  Our 
concern then is that the PSC will be powerless to act or compel FPL because the end date of 
the Solar Rebate Program will have passed.  We are willing to have this motion of September 
15th be heard by telephone.  We still request the formal complaint be heard in Melbourne, but to 
be expedited as stated.

Sincerely Yours,
Richard C. Silvestri

cc  Ken Hoffman, FPL
Erika Alvarez
Jerry Buechler
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